RS NEWS ALERT

Date: 26" January

U17 Change of Date and Location for Trial

The Lancashire U17 trial will now be held on the 4G pitch at Preston Grasshoppers on Monday 29th January.
Due to the severe weather conditions in the last week Fylde RUFC is too wet to hold the trial.

The trial will be held from 6.30pm til 9.30pm. The trial format will change slightly due to the shorter time scale,
further information on this will be uploaded in due course.

Could all parents and players attending the trial ensure they enter through the rear entrance to Preston
Grasshoppers. An external let will occupy the front carpark and main room on Monday evening.

Please could all players ensure that they have boots. Anyone without boots will not be allowed on the 4G
facility.

Please feel free to download and distribute to your members or print and display in your club.

NEWS ALERTS should be sent to:-

websitenews@lancashirerugby.com



